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To whom it concerns, 

 

I am writing this letter to recommend Jason Caton for admission to your 

college. I have been Jason’s manager for approximately 6 months now at Rapid 

Car Wash while he worked here as a car wash attendant. Jason is undoubtably 

one of the best employee’s we have had here in my entire time managing this 

business. He has come into work on his days off multiple times to help the 

company with staffing shortages and has never once called in sick in the entire 

length of his employment. Jason is very punctual and here on time every day 

ready to work. Jason is incredibly hardworking and has displayed excellent and 

sound judgement on numerous occasions especially when dealing with very 

stressful situations. He is of very strong character and finds working with others to 

be easy. 

Jason has talked about his academic goals throughout his time here and his 

desires to further his career as he moves forward in life. I wholeheartedly believe 

that he would be the perfect candidate for your college and I highly recommend 

him. I can confidently say that you will feel the same as I do regarding Jason’s 

character. I would be more than happy to help with any further questions and can 

be reached at kyle@soehner.net. 

 

Sincerely,  

Kyle Soehner 
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